
 

 

 

 

DATE: Friday, 4th February, 2022. 

 

To:  Parents of O-Level Art students – GCSE ART FIRST TERM EXAMINATION  

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from St. Mary’s.  We would like to inform you that the GCSE ART FIRST TERM  EXAMINATION will 

be conducted on the 8TH  and 9TH  of February 2022 . All guidelines will be provided by their teacher.  
 

Kindly note that these important dates must be carefully kept in mind and 

students will not be granted leave on any of these days.  
 

Kindly sign this letter and have your son/daughter scan it and email it to their Art teacher before the end of 

this week. Please keep a copy of this letter for you. 

 

We thank you for your collaboration and we trust that your children are preparing as best as they can towards 

their portfolios and Examinations.  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
(  Principal ) 

 

 

NAME OF STUDENT :_____________________________________________________________________________________  

CLASS   :_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

NAME OF PARENT :_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

PARENT’S MOBILE :_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

SIGNATURE  : _________________________________________________ DATE: ____________________________________ 


